TURNER, MONTANA, June 7, 2023—Big Flat Community Grain Bin Announces Scholarship Winners.  
The non-profit organization known as the Big Flat Community Grain Bin, Inc. (or BFCGB) based at Turner, Montana recently awarded three academic scholarships.  At a board meeting held May 2, trustees approved scholarships of $300 to 2023 graduating senior Dakota Krass, plus $300 and $200 to past graduates Laci Maloney and Sarah Billmayer respectively.  
Established in 2012, the BFCGB’s mission to “build upon the foundations established by previous generations by enhancing and supporting the charitable efforts of local organizations and the public school” is exhibited to some degree through the annual scholarship program.  Each year since 2013, the BFCGB has offered awards up to 10% of its annual grant budget toward student scholarships.
Additionally, the BFCGB fundraises and provides grant funding to several local organizations and academic projects for Turner Public School and is continually working to improve the community.  To learn more about the mission and activities of the Grain Bin, visit www.TurnerMontana.us or contact Executive Director Alyssa Garrett at info@turnermontana.us.  

